
Unique Organics Ltd has informed BSE that the Board of Directors of 
the Company at its meeting held on July 08, 2013, have 
decided/approved, as below 
 
 

The Board has now decided to open the bank account for equity 
dividend distribution for the year 2012-13 with HDFC Bank, inspite of 
Yes Bank, vide letter dtd: May 29, 2013. 


